Dear Andrea, Dr Posner and Mr Yormah,
 
Please accept the following email on behalf of BSEF with regards to the document on alternatives to Commercial PentaBDE. 
 
We have encouraged BSEF member companies in China and Israel to make direct contact with Dr Posner and the secretariat in order to help clarify the remaining uncertainties.
 
With regards to Dr Posner’s request for independent references to support BSEF comments on Table 4 in Chapter 5 of the document we would like to highlight that prior to 2004 when all BSEF member companies ceased to produce C-PentaBDE up to 95% of the volume produced was for use in flexible PU foam by a BSEF member company. The other uses mentioned in this table are all either legacy uses or where the volume for the use was so small that they were not actively supported. As such there were for example no technical services or direct sales etc. For this reason there are not independent references and our comments are based on personal communications with the BSEF member companies who produced C-PentaBDE prior to 2004. 
 
Finally, an administrative point, the comments submitted previously were done on behalf of BSEF but have mistakenly been recorded as personal communication with Venetia Spencer. We would grateful if the secretariat would correct this. 
 
Best regards,
 
Venetia
 
 
 Consultant to BSEF www.bsef.com
 
 Venetia Spencer
 Associate

    

 

 Burson•Marsteller

 37 Square de Meeûs

 1000 Brussels - Belgium

 

 Tel:   +32.2.743.66.57

 Fax:  +32.2.789.67.00

 Mobile : +32.477.31.27.02

 

 Email: venetia.spencer@bm.com

 Web: www.bmbrussels.eu
